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COVID-19 – impact on business

Council’s Economic Development and Tourism team is reaching out to our local 
business community via phone, email and online survey to better understand the 
impact COVID-19 is having on business operations and ways Council can help.

Business owners can complete an online survey at any time by visiting 
https://www.colacotway.vic.gov.au/News-media/Colac-Otway-COVID-19-Impact-
on-Business

Within the survey, you can sign up to receive regular communications from 
Council on the latest COVID-19 information and funding support, or you can 
request a call back from the Economic Development and Tourism team.

Ordinary Council meeting 

The April 2020 Council meeting will be held on:

Wednesday 22 April, 4pm at COPACC, Gellibrand Street, Colac.

Copies of the agenda will be available at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au on 
Friday 17 April.

Council meetings are open to the public however in response to the COVID-19 
situation, Council must adhere to social distancing measures and only people 
who absolutely need to be at the meeting should attend. Audio recordings of 
Council meetings are available via Council’s website as soon as practicable after 
the meeting.

Waste services during Easter 

Kerbside collections

Kerbside collections due to fall on Good Friday (10 April) will be carried out 
on Easter Saturday (11 April). All other collections will continue as normal. 
Residents are asked to please place bins on the kerbside the night before as 
collection times may alter.

Transfer stations hours

Alvie Transfer Station - closed Good Friday (10 April) and Easter Sunday 
(12 April). Open 10am to 3pm Easter Saturday (11 April).  

Apollo Bay Transfer Station - closed Good Friday (Friday 10 April) and open from 
10am to 2pm on Easter Saturday (11 April), Easter Sunday (12 April) and Easter 
Monday (13 April). Winter trading hours will commence from Wednesday 15 April. 
Please check Council’s website for details. 

Birregurra Transfer Station - open Easter Saturday (11 April) 10am to 4pm, closed 
Easter Sunday (12 April).  

Drop off facilities 

There are no changes to drop off facilities during Easter; please visit Council’s 
website www.colacotway.vic.gov.au for further information on drop off locations 
and days of operation.

Contact Colac Otway Shire Council on 5232 9400 or inq@colacotway.vic.gov.au 
for further information. 


